
Greenlands CP  
Primary School’s 
Weekly Newsletter 

Week commencing 22.04.2024 

What’s on this week? 
Monday 22nd  April: Class Photos 
Tuesday 23rd April: Kurling Event  
Wednesday 24th April:  
Thursday 25th April:  
Friday 26th April: 

 Value of the half term: 

Perseverance  

Parent Governor: 
School are looking to appoint a parent 
governor to volunteer alongside staff and 
governors.  
A parent governor gains insight into the 
teaching and learning, finances and wider 
life of school. 
Becoming a school governor is not only a 
rewarding opportunity to volunteer and help 
young people in your local community, it is 
also a chance to gain transferable skills to 
support your professional development 
If you would be interested, please contact Mrs 
Cornwell.  

Class Photos: 

On Monday 22nd April, the schools photographer 
will be in to take full class photos. Please ensure 
your child is in school on time at 8:55am, as if your 
child is late and misses their class photo they will 
not be able to do it again. Individual & Family 
photographs will be at the start of next academic 
year.  

Birthdays: 

Wishing the happiest of birthday’s to our 
children who will be celebrating their 
birthday next week: 

Scarlett – Y1 

Punctuality: 

We are seeing an increase in the number of pupils 
arriving at school between 9.00am – 9.15am.  Some 
days it can be as many as 20 pupils arriving after 
9.00am.  Pupils who arrive late to school can 
disrupt the early morning routines of a school and 
often struggle to settle into their daily routine. 
Please can you try and ensure that pupils arrive at 
8.55am. 
 

This week’s certificate winners 15.04.24 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Mrs Cornwell 

Myla Jenson Elijah 
 

Hunter Eden-Gayle Olusola Alisha Gabriel 

Frankie G Darsh 

AJ Frankie Peyton Isla Damien Kayden Oliver  

Shaye 

Winning 
Team 

Park  

 


